
The messenger  

St Mark Lutheran Church (Missouri Synod - English District) 

1019 N. 7th Street  Sheboygan, WI  53081   Phone: (920) 458 - 4343 

www.stmarksheboygan.com 

Pastor Brett Matz 

This Week at St Mark 

November 10, 2019 – November 17, 2019 

Sunday (11/10)     

  9:00 am  Worship Service   

 10:15 am  Voter’s Meeting 

Monday (11/11)    Veteran’s Day 

  5:15 pm  Trustees Meeting 

  6:00 pm  Council Meeting 

  7:00 pm  BOD Meeting 

Tuesday (11/12)    

  8:30 am  Quilt Group 

 10:00 am  Bible Study 

Wednesday (11/13)   

  9:00 am  Parish Nurse in Office  

  9:00 am  Pantry Sort & Store 

 10:00 am  GriefShare 

  5:00 pm  Bells Rehearsal 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

Thursday (11/14)    

 5:15 pm  Choir Rehearsal  

 6:30 pm  Worship Service  (w/HC) 

Friday (11/15)   

  8:00 am  Pantry Workers 

  9:30 am  Food Pantry 

Saturday (11/16) 

 8:30 am  Women’s Discussion Group 

Sunday (11/17)     

  9:00 am  Worship Service  (w/HC) 

 10:15 am  Bible Study 

 10:15 am  Congregational Fund Meeting 

  3:00 pm  Pancake Supper  

   

Sharing the Love of Jesus 

Thursday, November 7, 2019 

Sunday, November 10, 2019 

Twenty-Second Sunday after Pentecost 

We have services on 

Thursday night at 6:30pm 

if you can’t attend on  

Sunday morning.  



Remember, when you are in need of                   

Pastoral care please contact either Pastor 

Matz or the church office at 458-4343.  

Please make sure you use the                       

calendar on the wall by the office to 

mark your meetings and events in            

order for them to appear in the                   

Forward and Messenger.   

Thrivent Choice Dollars 

Thank you Thrivent members for assigning 

your Choice dollars to St. Mark. The church 

has received $7,460 in Choice Dollars grant 

funds this year. Last year our total was 

$6,071. Please remember to contact Thrivent 

Choice Dollars in order to keep the funds 

coming. You can do this by calling 1-800-847-

4836 or on-line at Thrivent.com/thriventchoice 

and follow the prompts.   

Please remember to check your mailboxes.  

Texas Roadhouse  Churches 

10% donation EVERY Sunday.                                                            

Come in Sundays between 11am and 9pm to                  

support your church! Present a copy of your 

church bulletin to your server and Texas                      

Roadhouse will donate 10% of your total food  

purchase back to your church! Thank you to those 

that have used this wonderful program. The 

church received $66.68 last year and $12.57 so far 

this year. We also receive food from them for   

various events at the church.  

GriefShare a 13 week grief support group for those 

who have experienced the loss of a loved one will 

started on Wednesday, September 4th  at 10am. It 

will be held in the upstairs adult education room. 

Each session includes a video, group discussion 

and a personal workbook to help you through the 

grief process. This is open to everyone, not just 

church members. Contact Carolyn Eiden, RN the 

Parish Nurse if you have questions or want to           

register. The cost is $15 for the workbook which 

will be returned to you when you complete the 

program.   

We need volunteers for Greeting,                  

Reading, Sound Booth & Ushers. Please 

contact the church office.  

IT’S COMING…..NOVEMBER 17TH                                               

3:00pm—6:00 pm                                                                  

MEN’S CLUB PANCAKE SUPPER 

The menu includes all-

you-can-eat potato       

pancakes, wheat cakes, 

breakfast  sausage,        

applesauce, beverage and 

cake.  

Tickets are now available from any 

member of the Men’s Club or the 

church office.  

Tickets cost $8 for adults and $4 for 

children 4—12. Tickets will cost 50 

cents more at the door.  

The next           

Voters Meeting 

will be on                     

November 10th                            

immediately               

following the 

church service.  

Advent is around the corner and so are 

the Soup Suppers. The dates are available 

are December 11th, & 18th.  If your cottage 

group or committee would like to sign up 

for one of the Soup Suppers please                     

contact the church office. 

The Congregational Dinner was a great                       

success. We sold 85 tickets. Thank you to 

everyone that helped with set-up, serving and 

cleaning.  

St Mark R & R                          

November luncheon 

will be at Parkside    

Restaurant, 6727 S. Business Dr., Wednesday,   

November 20th at 11:30am. All retirees and 

friends welcome. RSVP to Pastor George  (918-

7375) or Al Brusse (783-8083). 

A BIG Thank You to everyone that donated to the 

Coats for Kids drive. The church donated 20                

articles of winter wear. .  

Come join us for our Annual Pie 

Social on Wednesday,                                

November 27th,  after church                 

services. Please bring your      

uncut pies to the kitchen before 

service.  

Volunteers are needed to help peel 

potatoes  for the Pancake Supper 

at 9:00am on Saturday,  November 

16th for 2 hours.   
We are looking for volunteers to 

sign up for Bell Ringing on Saturday, 

November 23rd at Festival Foods. 

The sign up sheet will be located in 

the Narthex. If you have any            

questions please contact Dan Drossel.   

 St Mark Game Night  is  
December 2nd  at 6pm 

 
You bring the game and your 

friends    
We’ll supply the snacks,   

soda and PRIZES  

Daughters Christmas Party 

The Daughters of St Mark would like to invite 

all ladies and any guests to their annual 

Christmas Party. It will be held on                

Wednesday, December 11th at the Yacht Club 

at 11:30am. If you would like to participate in 

the gift exchange please bring a $5.00 gift. 

RSVP to Sandy Hotz (457-2588) or Lorena 

Tislau (467-9118).  


